
 

February 16th

 
, 2011 

 
Representative Charisse Millett 
State Capitol Room 13 
Juneau AK, 99801 
 
 
Representative Millett,  
 
 Please accept my sincere appreciation regarding your efforts to introduce the Choose 
Life license plate option here in Alaska.  
 
 The Choose Life license plate has now been approved in more than twenty states and 
has raised over $9 million for Pregnancy Care Centers, Maternity Homes and non-profit 
adoption agencies in those states.  

 As you know, proceeds from the sale of these license plates, although it is not expected 
to be much, would be used to facilitate and encourage adoption as a positive choice for 
women with unplanned pregnancies.  

 There are countless stories across our great state of Alaskans whose lives have been 
positively impacted by adoption. Giving citizens the option of obtaining a license plate that 
celebrates this choice is commendable and has our full support. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 Jim Minnery – President 

 

 

  

 

Alaska Family Council 

PO Box 231425    Anchorage, AK  99523     907.317.7268 


